
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

7
TH

, FEB, 2009 

 

Dear Mike, 

 

Receive my sincere greetings in Jesus Name. 

 

We are well here in Kenya. It is very dry.  

 

Form ones are reporting and the boy you told me have already reported.  

 

To unto the least of His – Bobby Gale 

 

On behalf of Wamba School Community, I wish to send our sincere regards to Bobby 

Gale and Unto the Least of his Ministry for the kind donation of two (2) 10, 000 litres 

water tanks to Wamba secondary school Northen Kenya. 

 

The school often face water shortage causing interruption of school programmes and 

some times students released to go home due to unavailability of water. The kind 

donation shall go along way in enhancing water storage during rainy seasons.  

 

We look forward for a lasting solution to be found to solve water problem in the school 

through support from well wishers and friends. 

 

Thank you and God Bless.  

 

 

 

 

Solomon Leseewa 

Principal  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Students of Wamba Secondary School in Northern Kenya appreciating the water 

tanks donated by UNTO THE LEAST OF HIS – BOBBY GALE USA, for roof 

catchment to alleviate perennial water shortage in school 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Installation of water tanks for roof catchment at Wamba Secondary School in 

Northen Kenya 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Off loading of water tanks in Wamba Secondary School from a G.K. lorry from 

Arid lands resource management project who facilitated transportation of the tanks 

by providing the lorry. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rolling of tanks to site of installation in Wamba secondary school 

Northern Kenya. Thanks to Unto the Least of His – Bobby Gale USA. 


